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Dear Parent/Carer 

I wanted to write to you to let you know that our Year 11 transition work is now available on the school website. 

This work is to be completed by all students who are intending on returning to Sixth Form. However, we would 

also encourage students who will be studying elsewhere to complete this work if the subject areas are relevant.  

The transition to Sixth Form is not an easy one, and the step up to Level 3 A Level and BTEC/ CamTech 

courses is significant. It is therefore important to prepare well for Year 12 study, and with this in mind we ask 

that students complete transition work in the subjects they have opted to study in September. In the current 

climate, completing the transition work has never been more important. Having had an extended break from 

school, this work will enable students to get refocused on their academic studies, and feel comfortable and 

confident when Sixth Form begins in September. 

To access this work, please go to the school website at:  

www.svf.org.uk/sixth-form/y11-to-y12-transition-work   

Please complete the work in your chosen subject areas before you begin your sixth form studies in 

September. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Adam Ironside 
Assistant Head Teacher 
Head of Sixth Form 
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